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GPU Nuclear Corporation
Post Office Box 480

Route 441 South

Middietown, Pennsylvama 17057
717 944-7621

TELEX 8B4-2386

Writer's Direct Dial Number

(717)-948-8379

Mr. Charles E.

Trans. Certification Branch

Div. of Fuel Cycle & Material
Safety

US NRC

Washington, D.C. 20555

Structural/Mechanical Personnel

Dear Mr., McDonald:

Per the commitment of G. R. Skillman (GPUN) and Mr. C. McDonald (NRC) on
Friday, 23 July 1982, we take this opportunity to inform you that we are
continuing our activities on the REA casks and have requested additional
structural/mechanical personnel to supplement both our and REA's activi-
ties. It is our intent to utilize employees of the Bechtel Corporation
(Mr. Gene Thomas and Mr. Keith Gordon) in review of the SAR for the REA
casks. We request that your review personnel be permitted to communicate
with Mr. Thomas and Mr. Gordon in conversations relating to the structural
analysis for the REA casks currently undergoing review.

Our current intent is to avail both of our organizations the opportunity
for good communication. We ask that you please recognize that these
people will be operating in our behalf.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Lance H. Lilien G,
Manager Contracts - TMI
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the Genera! Pub! ies Corporation
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